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MEMBER STATEMENT 
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Dear Society Member 

Jacot 36-94-005-555 

Further to the statement released in March in relation to the bull Jacot 36-94-005-555, 

the Society has been notified by DEFRA that its review has been completed and that 

there is to be no change to the herdbook status of this animal or its descendants.   For 

clarity, this means that all usual herdbook activities may be carried out in relation to 

these animals.   Input from DEFRA is welcomed and the Society is continuing to work 

with DEFRA to ensure its herdbook processes are robust.  

For reference, the link to the statement released in March is:   

https://limousin.co.uk/2022/03/member-statement-2/ 

 

If you have any query in relation to this, please get in touch through the Society office. 
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